TO: Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver

FROM: Nancy McReynolds

RE: Donations

DATE: November 9, 2010

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public School District. At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these donations on behalf of the schools listed below.

Donation # 2010-2011 - 25

Description:Cash \$1,909.35Given By:Lawndale PTOPurpose:For camerasSite:Lawndale SchoolPresented By:Dr. Terry Harbin

Donation # 2010-2011 - 26

Description: Cash \$4,126.00 Given By: Joyner PTA

Purpose: To purchase Risers
Site: Joyner School
Presented By: Mr. Jason Harris

Donation # 2010-2011 - 27

Description: Cash \$5,000.00 Given By: Lawndale PTO

Purpose: To purchase Promethean Boards

Site: Lawndale School Presented By: Dr. Terry Harbin

Donation # 2010-2011 - 28

Description: An AED Heart Defibulator

Given By: Tupelo Kiwanis Club

Purpose: For School Nurse emergency use.

Site: Milam School
Presented By: Mr. Travis Beard

Donation # 2010-2011 - 29

Description: Cash \$1,000.00

Given By: Furniture Brands Charitable Trust

Purpose: For Milam School Use.

Site: Milam School Presented By: Mr. Travis Beard

Donation # 2010-2011 - 30

Description: Pens and Pencils Given By: Weatherall's Inc.

Purpose: For Career Center Use.

Site: Career Technical Center @ THS

Presented By: Ms. Evett Topp